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Energy Trust of Oregon Awards the Portland Water Bureau $499,999 for Energy 
Efficiency 

Energy Trust of Oregon (Energy Trust) is presenting the Portland Water Bureau with 
a check for $499,999 in front of City Council at 9:45 a.m. Wednesday, March 15 -
an incentive that will benefit Portland Water Bureau customers. 

Energy Trust of Oregon awarded the Water Bureau's new Hannah Mason Pump 
Station with this incentive. 

Hannah Mason Pump Station, located in Willamette Park, puts physics and new 
technology to work to cut energy costs. The Portland Water Bureau replaced its 
second oldest pump station with the new one, which supplies water to much of 
Southwest Portland, including residential and business customers, 10 Portland 
Public Schools, the Portland Community College Sylvania Campus and more than 
30 parks. The pump station can also supply water to the Lake Grove and Palatine 
Hill water districts. 

To help ensure equal access to City programs, services, and activities, the City of Portland will provide translation, reasonably modify policies/procedures and provide 
auxiliary aids/services/alternative formats to persons with disabilities. For accommodations, translations and interpretations, complaints, and additional information, 

contact 503-823-1058, use City TTY 503-823-6868, use Oregon Relay Service: 711, or visit the City's Civil Rights Title VI & ADA Title II web site. 
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